



## Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Meegan

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

August 14, 2017

RE:

Crossing Guard Resignation

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Kindly accept the resignation of Barbara Gawron as Crossing Guards effective July 24, 2017 and authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Respectfully

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police